
 

 

  

14th JUNE 2024

 

How to Contact Us… 

   Email:  
enquiry@paget.bham.sch.uk 

 

      Telephone: 

 0121 464 3902 or 07493838732 

 

       Twitter: @PagetPrimary 

Concerned About a Child’s Safety? 

 
Contact Birmingham CASS on 0121 303 

1888. If you feel a child is at risk of 
immediate, significant harm then call 999 
OR contact a DSL in school: Mrs. Nussey, 
Mrs. Thomas, Mrs. Spiers, Mrs. Ewbank or 

Mr. Merriman. 

#Team Paget 

#Stronger Together  

Child Line 

Children if you need to talk 

to anyone, please email 

www.childline.co.uk  

Or ring  

0800 1111 

TO BE THE BEST THAT WE CAN BE 

mailto:enquiry@paget.bham.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I must start this week’s newsletter with an apology to you all. Those of you that 

are eagle eyed will have noticed that I put in two different dates for the upcoming 

training day and general election in last week’s newsletter. The correct date was 

in the ‘Dates for your Diary Section’ - Just to confirm school is closed on the 4th 

and 5th of July not June. Apologies again for any confusion caused. 

 

Whilst on the subject of dates, I have had a few parents ask about the start dates 

in September. Term officially begins on Monday the 2nd of September but there 

will be two training days at the start of next term and so children in Years 1-6 

will return on Wednesday 4th September. Children starting Nursery and Reception 

will receive individual letters informing you of your child’s individual start date. 

 

I need to give you all the heads up that from September we will no longer be able 

to take cash in school for payments for school dinners, school trips, uniform etc. I 

appreciate that most parents/carers already use ParentPay, but we still have 

some parents that prefer cash. If you need support to access ParentPay, please 

contact a member of the office staff and they will be happy to support you with 

this before the end of term so that you are all ready and set up for September. 

 

Have a good weekend everyone - let’s hope we start to see some sunshine. 

 

Vicky Nussey   

                 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NURSERY: Zunaira & Arif   

RECEPTION: Kheyam, Sophia, Ivona & Meek 

YEAR ONE: Millie T, Mustafa, Eleonora & Emil 

YEAR TWO: Elaina-Rose, Ama, Ollie & Teddie 

YEAR THREE: Leela, Dillon, Renad & Harry 

YEAR FOUR: Alexis, Yasir, Ioan & Amaya 

YEAR FIVE: Riah, Mohammad, Kaish & Kishana 

YEAR SIX: Aaron, Bailey, Leo & Isma 

PANTHERS & PUMAS: Ivy & Ethan  

HOUSEPOINTS 
THIS WEEK’S TOTALS: 

 

THIS WEEK’S WINNING CLASS: 

KS1: 2W 

KS2: 3S 

THIS WEEK’S WINNING 

HOUSE: 

KS1: Mercury 

KS2: Jupiter 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL CLOSURES  

School will be closed to children on 

Thursday 4th (General Election) and 

Friday 5th July (Teacher Training Day)   

 

(These are correct this week!) 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Remember usual clubs are not happening this 



 

 

SEND TEA & TALK 
 

 
 
 
 



 

 

SCHOOL GAMES SUCCESS 

 

 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 

 

 
  



 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 



 

 

SPOTLIGHT ON CURRICULUM: ART  

 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

Monday 17th June - Friday 21st June - Please note none of the usual after school clubs 

will run this week. Instead, there are different events each afternoon for National Sports 

Week. * 

 

Friday 21st June - 2.30p.m.  - Tea & Talk for parents/carers of pupils with SEND * 

 

Wednesday 26th June - Friday 28th June - Y6 residential visit 

 

Week commencing Monday 1st July - Sports Week:  

 

Thursday 4th July - School closed to children - Elections  

Friday 5th July - School closed to children - staff training day  

 

Thursday 11th July - Year 3 trip to Lunt Fort  

  

Thursday 18th July - Children’s last day in school  

Friday 19th July - Teacher Day - school closed to children 

Monday 22nd July - Teacher Day - school closed to children  

 

2024-2025 

Monday 2nd and Tuesday 3rd September - School closed to children - Staff training days *   

Wednesday 3rd September - Children in Years 1-6 return to school * 

 

 

  

This section will be regularly updated once new dates are known and confirmed.    

*Indicates newly added or changed items 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
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